
NOTICE OF UTILITY WORKS 

What are we doing? 
As part of the preparation for the development of HS2 and the 
associated construction activities in the Calvert area Western Power 
Distribution will be continuing with the next phase of utility works 
following on from the relocation of the substation. 

Works will include 

Cable Diversions – There are nine underground cables diversions required 
to redirect the cables into the new primary sub substation. The works will 
commence June 2018 & will be completed December 2018. 

How will this affect me? 

Traffic – There will be additional site access signage being installed along 

Addison Road and Queen Catherine Road. 

24 Hour Working – There is an element of the works that Western Power 

Distribution is required to complete as 24 hour working. This phase of 

works encompasses the installation of eight cable ducts under the 

existing Bicester to Bletchley Railway Line. These works are due to 

commence on 2nd July 2018 and should take approximately four weeks. 

There will be no working Sunday nights (18:00-07:00). 

If you have any questions or if you would like to find out more, you can 

get in touch: 

 Write to: HS2 Helpdesk, Two Snowhill, Snow Hill Queensway, 

Birmingham, B4 6GA 

 Email: hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk  

 Telephone: 08081 434 434 

Please contact us if you would like a free copy of this leaflet in large print, 

braille, audio or easy read. We can also provide the information in 

different languages. You are welcome to ask someone to represent you 

in any discussions with HS2 Ltd. 

 

 

Working hours 

 Normal working hours: 
Monday to Friday 8am-6pm, 
Saturdays 8am-1pm with 
exception of drilling under 
the Bicester to Bletchley 
Railway Line. 

 Drilling under the railway 
line working hours will be: 
Monday 00:00 to Sunday 
18:00 for approximately 4 
weeks. 

 Our contractors may also be 
on site for one hour’s start-
up and shutdown. 

What to expect 

 The site will be secured with 
construction fencing & 
acoustic barriers 

 The speed limit will be 
reduced to 40mph on 
Addison road near the site, 
to ensure vehicles can access 
and exit the area safely. 

What we will do 

 Inform you in advance of any 
changes to the dates shown. 

 Keep all sites safe and secure. 

 Ensure that the contractor 

vehicles use agreed routes. 

 Ensure that all sites are 
reinstated to the required 
standard. 
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